## **Public Administration Committee**

From:

Simon Omotosho

Sent:

Monday, 24 March 2014 7:28 PM

To:

**Public Administration Committee** 

Subject:

Recreational Hunting on Public Lands

Dear Sir/Madam,

I fully support the idea of recreational hunting on public lands and would like to see this happen in WA. Feral pest animals are the main cause of damage to our fragile ecosystems and hunting of these species by SSAA members would results in much healthier populations of native animals under so much pressure from these pests.

Please allow your fellow Australians access to what are essentially their lands and I am totally against the humans out of Nature push by certain radical, fringe groups.

Thanks for your consideration.

Best regards

Simon Omotosho